
SB 2155 
 
Please support SB 2155 to bring fairness to antelope tag allocations. Residents of ND who do 
not have the ability to draw gratis tags face long odds to draw tags, especially with diminished 
pronghorn numbers. In some draw units gratis tags account for most of the given licenses, even 
when much of the unit is public land. 
-Logan Anderson  


